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             14th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 

Reception - new starters information meeting 

 

As your child is starting Reception in September, you are invited to attend an information evening 

on Thursday 21
st
 June at 3:30pm. This is an opportunity to find out more about what you can 

expect from your child’s year in Reception. I will be able to go through the curriculum in more 

detail, talk about Read, Write, Inc (our phonics programme for teaching reading) and answer any 

questions you may have.  

 

Unfortunately, as this date coincides with the Dukeshouse Wood residential trip we are unable to 

offer a crèche on this occasion.   

 

 

Please sign and return the slip below, stating whether you will be able to attend. 

 

I look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Dick. 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Reception – new starters information meeting. 

 

I will be/will not be attending the information evening on Thursday 21
st
 June. 

 

Signed ……………………………………   Parent/Legal Guardian………………………. 


